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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.0 

5pm 
 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Parent Reminder   —     Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 
‘Responsible Respectful 

Learners’ 

 

CPS Newsletter 
 is available: 

 

• via Facebook -   
       Cobar Public School 
• CPS website https://cobar-

p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
• Printed copies can be collected 

from the CPS Administration     
       Office if you prefer this  
       format. 

Principal’s Report 

 
Our soccer teams played Narromine Public School 
this week. Unfortunately, the boys’ team went down 
2-1 and the girls’ 1-0. Feedback though was that our 
students again displayed excellent sportsmanship. 
 
Reports have now been completed and will go home 
next Monday; keep an eye for these in student bags. 
 
The Premier’s Spelling Bee for Years 5 & 6 was held 
today. 14 students competed and congratulations to 
Vienna Taufao for the win, for the second year in a 
row, and to Audrey Josephson in second place. Isai-
ah Mangung had previously taken out first place in 
the Year 3 & 4 section, with Mya Duell in second 
place. The winners now move to the next round 
which will be held online. 
 
The NSW Teacher’s Federation has called  a  
24-hour strike for Thursday 30th June (Thursday next 
week). The school will be non-operational next 
Thursday. 
 
 
Have a great weekend everyone.  

 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

 
 

 
 

We are a school of 
 Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 

Canteen Closed 
 

The canteen will be closed on  
Term 3, Week 1  - 

 Friday 22nd July,  2022. 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

23.06  80s Dance Party 
         Where: Hall 
         $2 entry 

04.07 
to  

15.07 

 School Holidays 

18.07  Staff Development Day 

19.07  Students Return 

22.07  Canteen Closed 

19.08 
to  

22.08 

 Mid-Term Break 

09.09  Spring Fair 

26.09 
to 

07.10 

 School Holidays 

10.10  Staff & Students Return 

11.11 
to 

14.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

19.12  Last day of School 
 

 

School Attendance 
 

If you would like more information about 
attendance, please go to the link below. 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-
wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-

engagement/school-attendance 

Cobar Public School  
Voluntary School  Contribution 

 

The Voluntary School Contributions for 2022 have remained the same as last year. 
 
$25 for one student or $40.00 for a family. 
 
As in previous years, funds raised will be accumulated over the next twelve months. Cobar Public School  
P & C will then determine what major capital works project will be supported by these funds. 
 
If electing to contribute, please complete the slip below and return with funds to the Admin. Office. Thank you to 
those parents and carers who have already elected to contribute for the benefit of our students. Your support is ap-
preciated. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Cobar Public School 
 
Please find enclosed $25.00/$40.00 as the 2022 Voluntary School Contribution for my child/children 
 
Student Name: ______________________________  Student Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Student Name: ______________________________  Student Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer:  _______________________________  Date:  ________________________ 

CPS Uniform Shop 
 

If  you require uniforms for your child, please 
come into the front office to complete a uniform 
order with payment. Or call the school and ask 
for a uniform order form to be sent home with 

your child. 
 

Payment for uniforms can be cash,  
eftpos or cheque 

 
The order will be filled at the earliest  

convenience.  














